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Rich Meneghello’s article “OP-ED: Ringing in the New Year with New Laws” was featured in DJC

Oregon on December 4, 2015.

Now that the holiday season is upon us, our thoughts turn to the coming of the new year. You might

not know it, but the Oregon Legislature already gave employers several presents to unwrap. This

past summer, legislators were hard at work creating new obligations for employers and new rights

for your employees, all of which will kick in on Jan. 1. Happy New Year, Oregon employers!

In the article, Rich provides a summary of the five most important Oregon laws employers need to

know about for 2016.

To read the full article, please visit DJC Oregon [subscription required].
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